
 

                                                                  

                        

                                                                    

                                                         

                                                                             ‘Dream… Believe… Achieve… 

CROMWELL ACADEMY 

 

 
 

 

* 

 

* 

Please come along on one of the following dates to visit the school for a tour with the 

Senior Team and some of our existing pupils. 

THURSDAY 2nd NOVEMBER at 10.00am  
* 

THURSDAY 9th NOVEMBER at 1.30pm or 5.00pm 
 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE POP IN AND SPEAK TO OUR OFFICE STAFF OR CONTACT THE SCHOOL BY: 
TELEPHONE: 01480 437830 

EMAIL: communication@cra.acesmat.uk 
OR VISIT OUR WEBSITE www.cromwellacademy.com 

 
 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO MEETING YOU 

 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                         

DO YOU HAVE A CHILD WHO WILL BE STARTING SCHOOL IN SEPTEMBER 
2024? 

 
‘Come along and see why 100% of our parents would recommend our 

school to other parents.’ (survey July 2023) 
 

Starting school is a BIG step and we know how daunting it can be, trying to make the 

right decision for your little one. We feel strongly that parents should be given the 

opportunity to see our school in person and are confident that once you have seen 

what’s on offer at Cromwell, you WILL choose our friendly and aspirational school for 

your child. 
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